
Principal’s Update  

Term 3 Week 3 

7th August 2018 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
Farmer’s Fundraising / Mufti Day 
We are all aware of the dire situation in the country due to the drought and would like to show our 
support. “Give a fiver for a farmer” is a fundraiser organised by a Year 5 student at St John the 
Baptist and has the support of our Diocese.  We ask that all children come dressed as a farmer on 
Tuesday 14th August and make a donation. The fundraiser asks for $5 but we ask that you give as 
little or as much as you can. If you prefer, you can give donations of tinned food or toiletries.  You 
could also opt to donate money as well as an item donation! 
 

The famers need our help! 
 

Parent Group / Cheese and Chat 
Our next Parent Group / Cheese & Chat Meeting will be held in Week 5 Wednesday, 22nd August at 
2:05pm in the ‘Meeting Room’. Please join us if you are able. 

 

CCC Athletics  
Good luck to the students representing our school at the CCC Athletics on Friday. We know they will 
represent our school well. 
 

Garden Club 
Thank you to Peat Holland Kelly and Rachelle King for working with the students on the Garden. It is 
looking amazing. I can’t wait to taste the food they grow! 

 
 

Book Club 
A reminder that Book Club, Issue 5, is closing on the 17th August. 

 

Colgate community garden challenge 

In year 4 we are doing the Colgate community garden 
challenge. It's all about recycling your Colgate products. We 
would like the whole school to be involved to help us try to 
win more gardening tools and plants. We will have a bucket 
out the front of the Assembly area every day to put your 
used toothbrushes, finished toothpaste packaging and 
boxes in. We need anything branded with Colgate. 
 
Could we also ask you to vote for our school.  Please follow the link below then scroll down to Cast 
Vote toward the bottom of the page. Type in your name and email address then where you enter 
the school name type in Saint Cecilia and the school name will come up. You can vote every day!   
 
https://www.terracycle.com.au/en-AU/contests/colgategardenvoting 
 

 

https://www.terracycle.com.au/en-AU/contests/colgategardenvoting


ST CECILIA’S K - 6 MUSICAL 2018  

 

RAINBOW ALERT!  

 

‘THOSE CRAYONS AGAIN!’  

Written by Mrs Chris Boler 

 

WHEN:  
 

Term 3 Week 9 Wednesday 19th September. 
Matinee 11.30 am 

Evening Performance 6.00 pm (Students assemble in their classroom by 5.30) 
 

Whole school dress rehearsal Tuesday 18th September. 
 

 

TICKETS:  
 

Tickets will be available later in the term for a gold coin or dollar note donation. Tickets will be 
limited. More information later in the term. 

 
NB: ALL STUDENTS PERFORM AT BOTH CONCERTS AND DRESS REHEARSAL. 

 
If your child is unable to attend, the School needs to be informed ASAP in writing as some roles 
require a large commitment by students and if they are unable to attend, their role cannot be easily 
replaced.   
 
The musical, written by Mrs Boler, is based on the Crayon Book stories and Acts are colour themed. 
The students of St Cecilia’s are going on a great excursion experience! 
 

Please come and join us. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Yvette Owens                                                                                                                                                          

PRINCIPAL 

 


